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I hope everyone has had a 

healthy and wonderful 

Holiday Season!  Now we 

are back to work! 

The Bears will be starting a 

new unit of NUMBERS.  

Each week we will learn 

and practice tracing a 

number.  Each number has a 

story to go with it.  Our first 

number is “1” and our story 

is The Little Red Hen. 

We are also starting our 

alphabet unit again with the 

letters “A” and “B”. 

Our Science Unit will begin 

with our BODY.  Our first 

part is our BRAINS.  We 

will learn why we need to 

wear helmets to protect our 

brains.  Everyone will make 

a BRAIN HAT to wear 

home. 

Our SPECIAL EVENTS 

begin each Tuesday with a 

very special activity that 

each child will participate 

with.  The first Special 

Event is making 

PANCAKES!  Each child 

will stir our bowl of batter.  

They will put on oven mitts 

and flip the pancakes.  Our 

snack will be PANCAKES 

with butter and maple syrup 

on them! 

Please remember if South 

Jeff schools are closed-so is 

TBC.  If South Jeff is 

delayed, TBC is closed. 

TUESDAY the 7th the 

BEARS will begin by 

MATCHING Hats.  We will 

trace an “A” and a “1”.  We 

will talk about Good Food 

and make a To Be Healthy 

booklet.  Everyone will cut 

egg pictures and glue one on 

each loaf of bread in their 

picture.  We will color one 

hen, one cat, one duck and 

one dog to go with our story 

about the Little Red Hen. 

THURSDAY the 9th the 

BEARS will begin by 

finding the weird items in 

the winter land picture.   We 

will trace the number “1” 

and the letter “B”.  Our 

Science topic is Our Brain 

and we will see what 

happens to a brain when it is 

not wearing a helmet.  We 

will make a brain hat to 

bring home.  Everyone will 

receive a number one 

award.  We will make a 

chilly treat and decorate hot 

cocoa cups. 

Upcoming SPECIAL 

EVENTS FOR JANUARY: 

January 14th is a SLUMBER 

PARTY.  The students may 

wear pajamas and bring in a 

sleeping bag or a blanket 

and we will have a slumber 

party.  Everyone will wrap 

up in their blankets or 

sleeping bags and we will 

listen to a story, play 

musical sleeping spots, and 

dance and hide under our 

covers.  We will learn about 

why we need to go to bed 

each night, why we need to 

sleep in our own beds, and 

about some of the people 

who have to work all night 

and sleep in the daytime. 

JANUARY 21ST our 

SPECIAL EVENT will be 

our annual ANIMAL 

PARADE and the students 

may bring their favorite 

stuffed animal to parade 

with.  We will learn about 

different animals, what they 

like to eat, how they survive 

when the weather is cold, 

and how they protect 

themselves.   

JANUARY 28th our 

SPECIAL EVENT will be 

making STONE SOUP.  

Each student may bring in a 

carrot, or a celery stick, or a 

potato, or an onion, etc. and 

crackers to eat with our 

soup.  The children will 

chop the veggies and mix 

them in my big pot with our 

special STONE as we make 

soup. 

THANK YOU for being so 

generous with all your 

supplies last month.  We are 

set with snacks and juice 

boxes.  THANKS AGAIN! 
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